P.O. Box 60602 Lafayette, LA 70596

A non-profit 501(c)(3) charitable organization



February 27, 2017

Ms. Caroline Nickel Community Engagement Manager The Daily Advertiser 1100 Bertrand Drive Lafayette, Louisiana 70506

www.shininglightfoundation.org

RE: Gannett Foundation Grant Proposal

Dear Ms. Nickel:

The Shining Light Foundation Board of Directors and I would like to submit the attached Gannett Foundation grant proposal for your consideration. All documents enclosed are in accordance to the application checklist on the Gannett Foundation website.

Our grant project proposal will provide the means for the Shining Light Foundation to purchase four (4) educational computers for Lafayette Parish School System middle school music teachers. Through our "special projects" program for educational resources, we will empower music teachers with laptop computers enabling them to use existing Promethean interactive panels and new technology for classroom instruction.

We are grateful for the confidence the Gannett Foundation has in our mission of service. We welcome your recommendations and ideas, and invite you to visit our website for additional information at www.shininglightfoundation.org. Again, thank you for your consideration of our grant proposal.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cilano Executive Director

cc: Carolyn French, Ph.D.
President

OFFICERS

Carolyn French, Ph.D.

President

Cynthia Dauphin Vice President

Mildred Baker Secretary

> Bruce Snow Treasurer

Perry Scotola Parliamentarian

Lana Swanwick

Hospitality

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

John Broussard Joseph Cilano Tanya Cormier Kerry Douglas

Julie Eaton
Dr. Don Ennis

Cheryl Evans Mike Huber

Michelle Izzo-Voss Troy Kahler

Hayley LeJeune (
Sandra Wilcox

ADVISORY MEMBERS

Misty Carrier
Cynthia Comeaux
Heather Fuller
Dr. Ron Hardey
Ted Hoyt
Shauna LeBlanc
Tony Moore
Maria Placer
Debbey Ryan
Dee Stanley